
Dear Parents,

Welcome back to school everyone! I hope that you all had a relaxing break and got to do some

activities that you don’t normally get to do during the school term.

It was lovely catching up with students and hearing their holiday stories. We look forward to what

should be an exciting Term 3.

Student Led Conferences

Thank you for taking the time and investing in your child’s education by attending our Student Led

Conferences. It is a wonderful opportunity for the students to share their work with you and to set

goals for future learning.

Tomorrow, Friday 1st August, there is no formal school for students as it is the last day for Student

Led Conferences. A big thanks to our dedicated and supportive teachers that have helped guide

these discussions.

Celebrating 100 Days in Foundation

Today our Foundation students celebrated 100 days of school. They took the opportunity to dress

up as 100-year-olds and completed fun activities to do with the number 100!

The whole school joined in their celebration by supporting them in a parade around the Tiger Turf.

Lost Property

The lost property cupboard is once again full of unclaimed items. If your child is missing a jumper,

beanie or jacket this would be a good place to start looking.

Remember to name all items of clothing so when items so that they can be returned to their

rightful owner. I have found a few jumpers lately covered in frost on the Tiger Turf.

State Cross Country Success!

Last week, Guthrie Street Primary School was proudly represented by three outstanding student

athletes at the State Cross Country Championships, held at the Yarra Valley Racecourse.

Competing against the best runners from across Victoria and in great conditions, our students

showed determination, resilience, and school pride.

Congratulations to:

Niiah Giles (9-10 Girls) – 47th place

Billy Campbell (9-10 Boys) – 87th place



Baden Robinson (12-13 Boys) – 69th place

Well done to all three for making it to this elite level and doing Guthrie proud!

Kind regards,

Angela Grumley

This term we are focusing on a Wellbeing Sprint that will look at the ‘Mirco Habits’ we put in place

to support our own and our children’s wellbeing.

‘Micro Habits’ are small, easily achievable actions that can be incorporated into a daily routine to

improve overall well-being and productivity.

They are designed to be low-effort and low-impact, making them easy to stick with and leading to

signi�cant positive changes over time. Essentially, they are tiny tweaks that can have a big impact.

A ‘Micro Habit’ that we see a big impact in with students is knowing who is picking them up and

from where, if they are going to After School Care, with another parent or if they are on the bus.

To support the wellbeing of your child the following suggestions can ease their worry and

confusion:

Place a visual reminder (coloured ribbon or key chain) on the school bag the day they have

After School Care etc.

Write them a weekly timetable for the fridge and their school bag so they have some

ownership over where they are going.





JULY

Thursday 31st - 100 Days of Foundation

AUGUST

Friday 1st - Student Led Conferences - NO FORMAL SCHOOL

Wednesday 6th - Year 5/6 Winter Sports | Regional Soccer Championships Wangaratta

Thursday 7th - Australian Maths Competition

Friday 8th - Regional Football / Netball / Teeball Championships Benalla

Tuesday 12th - 'Ditto" Foundation Incursion

Wednesday 13th - Friday 15th - Year 6 Urban Camp

Friday 15th - Regional Hockey 7's Championships Shepparton

Friday 1st August is Principals Day

Tomorrow we celebrate our amazing Acting Principal; Angela Grumley and Assistant Principal's;

Michael Donovan and Suzy Turton. Thanks for everything you all do!

















Guthrie Street Second Hand Uniform Shop

If you would like any pre-loved Guthrie St uniforms, please ring Ronika on 0458 281 833.

Guthrie St IRON ON TRANSFERS

Iron on transfers are now available from the School O�ce.

Red for Polo Shirts and Blue for windcheaters - $2.50 each

Guthrie Street Primary School

Please contact the o�ce if you have any queries. You can also

follow us on Facebook and Instagram @guthriestreetps

Email: guthrie.street.ps.shepparton@education.vic.gov.au

Website: http://www.guthriestps.vic.edu.au

Location: 33-69 Guthrie Street, Shepparton VIC, Australia

Phone: (03) 58211944

Facebook: facebook.com/guthriestreetps

Twitter: @guthriestps
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